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19th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Valentine’s Disco  
 

The PTA have organised an event on Friday 9th February 2018 from 3.15pm – 5.00pm. Please 
see the attached flyer for details.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the attached slip with the correct 
payment and return it to the school office.  Please note Reception children will need a 

parent/adult to accompany them.  
 

We will give the children the opportunity to change into disco clothes after school, should 

they wish to get changed.  
 

If you have any questions about the event, please speak to the school and we will direct you 
to a member of the PTA.  
  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mrs Karen Bilner 
Headteacher  

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child / children  
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Would like to attend the Valentine’s Disco and enclose £5 per child (unfortunately this cannot 

be done through Parent Mail) 

 
I understand that if my child is in Reception class, an adult will need to stay with them. 

 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


